Texas Equine Hospital
13688 South State Highway 6
Bryan, TX 77807
979-778-2529
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November 30, 2020

To Whom It May Concern,

The horse “Millie” owned by Dick Watson underwent a MC IV ostectomy
surgery on her right front on October 1, 2020. She was rechecked on

November 5, 2020 and found to be sound at a walk and when trotted.

This surgery is commonly performed and typically does not cause any
performance limiting issues. Millie has made a full recovery from surgery.

If you have any questions regarding this letter please contact me at 979-
778-2529.

Sincerely,
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Nathan Canada, DVM, MS, DACVS




